
         
 
 

CAF WINS A CONTRACT TO SUPPLY 35 UNITS TO THE BRAZI LIAN CITY OF 
SÃO PAULO 

 
 
Compañía Paulista de Trenes Metropolitanos (CPTM), the railway transit company of the São 
Paulo State has awarded CAF a contract for the supply of 35 8-car units (280 cars), for an 
amount close to €380 M which will be funded with the São Paulo Government’s own funds. 
CAF was the successful bidder of the tender ahead of the Korean-Brazilian consortium IESA- 
Hyundai Rotem and the Chinese company Changchun Railway Vehicles Co., with the first units 
being scheduled for delivery in early 2015. 
 
The São Paulo City, capital of the most active and industrialized State in Brazil, is one of the 
largest conurbations in the world, with more than 20 M inhabitants. CPTM is a company 
associated with the Secretary of State of Metropolitan Transport which  manages the railway 
transit of 22 towns in the Metropolitan Region of São Paulo carrying more than 2.6 M pax./day. 
This new contract adds to the process of extension and modernization of the City’s transit 
network. 
 
This project combines with other recent projects implemented by CAF in Brazil, among which 
the Units supplied for the São Paulo Metro and the various contracts for the supply of suburban 
units to CPTM stand out. Furthermore, CAF is also executing a number of contracts in this 
country, such as the supply of 26 additional units for the São Paulo Metro, 15 electric trains 
which will run in the Brazilian city of Recife, as well as the turnkey project for the construction 
of the civil works, electromechanical systems and the supply of 40 7-module units of a new tram 
in the metropolitan region of Cuiabá, capital of the Mato Grosso State, in a consortium with local 
civil works companies. 
 
In addition, it should be noted that in late 2012, the FROTA BH Consortium, led by CAF, won 
the award of a contract for the supply of 10 trains for the Brazilian city of Belo Horizonte, in 
combination with another contract for the manufacturing of bogies for 15 new trains for the city 
of Porto Alegre. 
 
The aggregate of these Brazilian projects, amounting to more than €2000 M, consolidates CAF 
as the largest rolling stock manufacturer in Brazil. It should be borne in mind that the Company 
operates a manufacturing site in Hortolandia (São Paulo State) which is the most modern rolling 
stock manufacturing plant in Latin America. 
 
Lastly, the contracts awarded to CAF this year are also worthy of note, such as the Freiburg 
(Germany) trams with an approx. amount of €35 M, the contract with the Tallinn (Estonia) tram 
operator for an approx. amount of €44 M, and the turnkey project for Kaohsium LRV in Taiwan, 
with a contract amount for CAF of nearly €100 M. In addition, we should not forget the 
maintenance contracts for CPTM recently won by the Company in Brazil with an aggregate 
approx. amount  of €95 M. 
 


